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T he end of 2015 brings with it mixed emotions. There are those who will look back with gratitude, while others will breathe a sigh of relief and try to erase 

the memories of the year. For some, the year brought an abundance of blessings, 

while for others it was a year in which they lost homes, loved ones, jobs and posses-

sions. To those who had reason to be thankful, I remind you to, ñ...give thanks to the 

Lord; call upon His name; make known His deeds among the peoples! Sing to Him, 

sing praises to Him; tell of all His wondrous works! Glory in His holy name é,ò 1 

Chronicles 16 8-10. To those who feel down cast or discouraged  because of the 

events of 2015,  I also say, ñgive thanks to the Lord; call upon His name; make known 

His deeds among the peoples! Sing to Him, sing praises to Him; tell of all His wondrous works! Glory in His holy name é.ò  I 

also remind you, ñwe know that all things work together for good to those who love God, to those who are the called according 

to His purpose,ò Romans 8:28. 

In 1901, Ellen White wrote the following in the January 2 edition of Signs of the Times:  

Constantly and untiringly God is working for our happiness. The treasures which He has placed within our reach are 

numberless. ñThe Lord is good to all; and His tender mercies are over all His works. Thou openest Thine hand, and 

satisfiest the desire of every living thing.ò He is the Father of mercies and the God of all comfort. 

The end of 2015 takes us one year closer to the coming of the Lord. We have a mission to take Christôs saving Grace to the 

world. We must remain committed to this mission. May our commitment to spreading the Gospel influence all we do in 2016. To 

achieve this, Iôve recommended going back to basics. This plan involves reading through the Bible in a year. The daily reading 

plans are included on page 26. Daily interaction with Godôs word produces life changing results. 

I have also declared 2016 to be a year in which we place greater focus on our youth. Our mission of  taking Christôs saving 

Grace to the world will one day be squarely on the shoulders of our youth and itôs our duty to ensure they are ñrightly fittedò for 

this mission.  

Welcome to our newly appointed officers. You have accepted unique roles, roles in which you will have opportunities to be both 

servants and leaders. I pray for your success in both.  

To our brothers and sisters who have joined the Ephesus family this year, we welcome you.  

On behalf of our family, my wife Sandra and I wish everyone an amazing year. May it bring you and your families stronger 

bonds and relationships with God. May our efforts in 2016 exceed those of 2015. 

Go with God and be a blessing! 
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O n January 1, 1886, Ellen White wrote the following to Dr. and Mrs. J. H. Kellogg, ñI wish you a 

happy new year. The old year with its burden of record has passed into eternity. Now let 

every thought, every feeling be that of remembrance of God's love.ò I am also very pleased to take 

this opportunity to wish our readers a very happy new year and ask that our thoughts and actions in 

2016 also be based on God's love. On behalf of the Ejax Connections newsletter team, we express our thanks to our readers; 

your contributions and input have made our newsletter the best possible. 

As we embark on a new year, many of us have set new goals or made resolutions. Over the past weeks, our team has contact-

ed many of you and asked you to share your goals for 2016. Your responses were diverse, we have resolved to manage our 

health, dig deeper in Godôs word, and get closer to family and friends. I pray that by Godôs grace, weôll be successful in our ef-

forts as we aspire to achieve wonderful things. 

Our team has grown, we have acquired new colleagues for 2016, and we welcome them with open arms. This growth will ena-

ble us to attain new heights of excellence. We have made great strides since we launched  our publication on April 5, 2014, and 

by Godôs grace we aim to achieve greater things in 2016. 

 Sit back, relax and join us as we share with you a few of the memories from 2015.  
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January  

New Yearõs Eve  

Service  
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January  

Forty Days of Prayer 

& Fasting  
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February  

Black History Month  
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March  

Marissa Alexander  

Stopped by  

Children's Ministriesõ Nutrition Expo 


